
 eorge Senderling Award 
 

 
 
George Senderling had been in Scouting nearly all his life. With over 80 years 
in Scouting, George loved to give back to the youth. 

 
In his honor, we have established the George Senderling Award which is to 
be given to a registered Scouter who, over many years, has given time and 
energy to the Scouting program but has not been recognized at the District 
or Council level. 

 
This award is meant to honor those, who like George, have enthusiastically 
given a large portion of their life to Scouting. 

 
Please make your nominations using this form and include a thorough history 
of your candidate’s qualifications for the award. Return this form no later 
than March Roundtable or email before then to Jacqui Prince at 
jlnorton83@gmail.com so our committee can select a recipient. 

 

 
Name of Candidate​   ​                                         

Nominated By​  ​  
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